MOVING UP IN THE LEAGUES

While no member will ever be forced to move up in the Leagues, the Committee feel they should use their own moral judgement and if they are consistently doing well, they should consider moving up to the next League.  Sometimes the Committee may “encourage” members to consider moving up but, as said before, they will never be forced.

We have reintroduced the Open Novice Showjumping class so that those who have been consistently doing well in the Novice but don’t feel, for whatever reason, that they want to move up to the Intermediate.  This means that it is fairer on the true novices.

It is sometimes a bit of a daunting thought, but members can ask the instructors if they think they are ready to give it a try at the next level.
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